
F. No. 8/5/2017-C-II (Part) 

Staff Selection Commission 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

As intimated previously, the Skill Test for Stenographers 

Grade ‘C’& ‘D’ Examination, 2017, which was cancelled earlier, 

will now be held between 20.08.2018 and 19.09.2018. The detailed 

programme for the aforesaid Skill Test will be announced by the 

concerned Regional/ Sub-regional Offices of the Commission, 

separately.  

 

 

Under Secretary (C-II) 

31
st
 May, 2018  


